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NEWSLETTER 

 

 

 

Dear Parent or Carer,  

We hope that you are all looking forward to Christmas this year.  Please find out below what is 

happening in December in St Margaret of Scotland Primary.  

Choir – Trip to St Enoch Centre   

Our Voice Project Choir will be singing Christmas Carols in the St Enoch Centre, Glasgow   on 

Thursday 8th December from 1.30pm – 2.30pm.  

 

 

 

Christmas Fayre 

The Christmas Fayre will take place on Saturday 10th December 2022 from 10.00 – 

12.00 noon.  Please come along and support us.   

We would like to thank the Parent Council who have organised so many fun events.  

Please note this date in your diary and spread the word.   

“SMOS Sings”  

The children have been rehearsing for “SMOS Sings”.   

This event will take place on Tuesday 13th @ 11.00am, 1.45pm and Wednesday 14th at 6.00pm.  

Please ensure that your children are in school for 5.30pm on Wednesday for the evening 

performance.  

Tickets are still available for sale at £1 per ticket (max 2 tickets per family).  



 

 

Christmas Class Parties 12th – 21st December 

Our Christmas parties will take place as follows:-  

Monday 12th December   P5/6 & P6  

Wednesday 14th December   P4 & P5  

Thursday 15th December   P3, P2/3L & P3/4L 

Friday 16th December    P2/3, P2AL, P2BL & P2CL 

Monday 19th December   P1, P1/2, P1AL, P1BL 

Wednesday 21st December   P7  

 

On the day of the party your child can bring a change of clothes in their schoolbag.   

We will provide a treat and drink for your child at the party so there will be no cost to 

parents/carers.  

 

Christmas Lunch  

 

The children will have their Christmas lunch in school on Friday 16th December 2022.  

 

M & M Productions “Snow White”  

There will be an in-house showing of the Pantomime “Snow White” for our children 

on Tuesday 20th December 2022.  

This event will be funded by the school so there will be no cost to parents/carers.  

 

 

Dates to Remember  

 

Thursday 8th December     Choir to St Enoch Centre 

Monday 12th – Wednesday 21st December   Class Parties  

Tuesday 13th & Wednesday 14th December  SMOS Sings  

Friday 16th December     Christmas Lunch  

Tuesday 21st December     Pantomime  

Thursday 22nd December     School Closes @ 2.30pm  

Monday 9th January 2023     Pupils Return to School  

 

Wishing all of our SMOS community a peaceful and happy Christmas.    

With kind regards and best wishes.   
M Love (Miss)  
Head Teacher  


